
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or 
clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Due to the surge in covid cases,  the January DDA and Mainstreet meetings have been cancelled. 
If you have any questions, please call (229-395-8404). Stay safe (and warm). 
 
Thanks, 
Jean Brooks 
 
 


